
308 North Main Street Post Office Box 669 Monroe, North Carolina 28110 (704) 289-9444

December 7, 1983

Mr. Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Drive
Walnutport, PA 18088

Dear Mr. Geary :

We received your letter, and are happy to send a reply confirming
your reception of WDEX on 1430 AM, on December 3rd and 4th.

Thank you for your interest in WDEX.

Sincerely,

Bob Watkins
General Manager


